October 31, 2005
Case Ref. # 2005-00416

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing to you in regards to the public notice
we received from the Bluegrass Wireless LLC where they
are applying for a Certificate of Public Convenience
and Necessity for construction and operation as a new
facility for cellular radio service. Needless to say,
according to the map enclosed on constructing a 240 foot
tower at 6644 W. Hwy. 80, Nancy, KY 42544~ this tower
would be directly in front of us which would certainly
take care of our views from our window, just to see a
tower in our face. This location would be entirely to
close to our home and my daughters home. We have always
been proud of being able to look out our windows and
wvatch deer in the field. Now they are choosing to destroy
what nature has made available. Not only this, I consider
this unsafe! It's much to close to us. We feel they
attract lighting when it storms. We would hate to see
it fall over into our yard and possibly hit our homes.
As you can tell we're deeply apposed to this! We need
to know just what can be done to stop this procedure?
We've been gone all summer and just returned Sat., so
that is why we haven't written sooner. I've enclosed
a sketch of the tower and our homes. Hopefully you will
understand where we are coming from and will re-consider
the construction.

Thank you, .
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Mr.and Mrs. Carthel Daulton
113 Gover Lane
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